
Friday, September 7, 2018

Happy September!  We had a fun week working on counting, talking about 

feelings and emotions, making some partner paintings to spruce up our classroom, and 

working in our journals.  Our weekly focus included the letter Cc, number 3, color blue, 

and the shape was a triangle.  We have finished our second chapter book of the year, Cam 

Jansen and the Mystery of the Stolen Corn Popper.  The kids have been really interested 

in it!

Next week we will be talking about manners and how we can be polite at school.  

We will be practicing our letter recognition and continue with counting and simple 

addition. Please remember that your child needs to bring back his/her library book before 

they can choose a new one.  We unfortunately had a few students this week that were not 

able to choose a new book for this weekend.   

We would still love parent volunteers to come in and read at the end of the day!  If 

you are interested in reading aloud at 2:45 please sign up on our calendar in the foyer. 

The laundry schedule will be as follows:

-August/September: Bookhout Family

-October: Rachatanavin Family

-November/December: Neitzer/Gunning Family

- January: Roberts Family

-February:  Watters-Sandrock Family



We would like to send a very special THANK YOU  to Bryan Harrison for 

helping us with all of our classroom needs.  He has fixed multiple doors and our air 

conditioning and we couldn't be more appreciative.

Another big thank you to everyone who came to the corporation meeting last 

night!  It is really exciting that so many of you are willing to be involved in our school 

community.  Our school would not be the same without you.

Enjoy your weekend!  

Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa 


